

ANDREW N. SCHIFF, MD

Board Chair

Visiting Nurse Service of New York 107 East 70th Street New York, NY 10021 www.vnsny.org

May 14, 2020

Sunrise Hitek 5915 N Northwest Hwy Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Sunrise Hitek:

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Andrew N. Schiff, MD CHAIR

Anne B. Ehrenkranz, PhD VICE CHAIR/ SECRETARY/TREASURER

Margaret A. Bancroft Karen Boykin-Towns Douglas D. Broadwater Carmen Beauchamp Ciparick Robert C. Daum E. Mary Davidson Jose M. de Lasa Kurt Dudas Sarah L. Eames Raymond Falci Marki Flannery Peter H. Gleason Betsy F. Gotbaum Arthur Gurwitz Mary R. (Nina) Henderson Peter L. Hutchings Robert M. Kaufman Arthur Lindenauer Joseph D. Mark Donna E. McCabe, DNP, RN Phyllis J. Mills, BSN, RN Ellen Moskowitz Carl H. Pforzheimer III John P. Rafferty Carol Raphael Corinne H. Rieder, EdD Gavle Rosenthal, MD Deborah Sale **Edward Torres** Frank S. Vigilante

EMERITUS DIRECTORS

Eugenie Doyle, MD Claire M. Fagin, PhD, RN, FAAN Alice C. Frelinghuysen John Gordon Mathy Mezey, EdD, RN, FAAN Ira S. Rimerman Paula L. Root Kenneth G. Standard

PRESIDENT & CEO Marki Flannery Thank you for the wonderful donation of 25 face shields. VNSNY has been on the health care frontline for over 125 years and you are helping us continue to be there for New Yorkers during this dreadful COVID-19 pandemic.

With widespread personal protective equipment (PPE) shortages, VNSNY is faced with the ongoing challenge of safely protecting our staff, patients, and members. In these uncertain times, we realize that we are all connected, and every person's well-being is essential for the health of our communities.

Your contributions are saving lives and deeply appreciated. Thank you! Be safe.

Sincerely.

Andrew N. Schiff, MD

Board Chair